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 Beacon Heights Elementary 
 Principal Newsletter 
 August 3, 2020   
 News from Mr. Miller 

We are excited to welcome you back to Beacon 
Heights! We know this year is going to start out 
differently, but we have high hopes of seeing 
students back in the classrooms and hallways 
soon. The faculty and staff will be working very 
hard here at Beacon to provide students the 
best education possible, whatever the 
circumstances. Beacon is ready to support you! 
 
If you haven’t done so already, please review 
the 2020-2021 School Restart Plan. It is posted 
on the Salt Lake City School District Website at 
slcschools.org. Instruction will be  

 

 
delivered remotely as we begin the school year. 
The first day of school for students has been 
changed to September 8. Teachers will begin 
their contracts August 18. They will be 
developing coursework and inviting individual 
families into the school to orient each student 
and parent about online instruction this year.  
 
We are hoping to return to school on the hybrid 
model as soon as conditions allow. If you have 
not already done so, please register your 
students on-line using the registration link on 
our website. We are still planning for 
kindergarten registration to be held here at the 
school next week, August 13 and 14. New 
student registration will be held on-site next 
Tuesday, August 11. We will be posting class 
lists on the doors of the school August 18.   
 
If we can be of further assistance, please email 
our wonderful secretary, Maggie 
maggie.nickerson@slcschools.org, or me at 
tim.miller@slcschool.org  See you soon! 
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